TOM LaBONGE
‘Councilmember
Fourth District

January 6, 2011

Greetings!

The City of Los Angeles would like to salute the Friends of the
Hollywood Freeway Central Park, and all those who have the vision to
transform and beautify the Hollywood area with the creation a ribbon
of green park space through the heart of Hollywood.

The Park will produce more than 45,000 jobs, improve air quality, and
promote tourism. Most important, it will provide a spot for healthy
recreation for more than 40,000 Los Angeles children. It’s good for the
people, good for the City and good for our future.

Thank you for your dedication and determination in bringing this
wonderful addition to our City.

Sincerely,

TOM LABONGE
Councilmember, 4™ District
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